Ing. Michal Merxbauer, Ph.D.

STATNI URAD PRO JADERNOU BEZPECNOST CZ
(suJB)

Senovazné namésti 9

CZ-110 00 Prague 1

via registered mail and via Email to
July 21", 2022

Freedom of Information Request / Poskytnutiinformace
podle zakona ¢. 106/1999 Sb., o svobodném pristupu k informacim

Dear Ing. Merxbauer, Ph.D.,

it has come to our attention from contacts in the nuclear industry that there is currently a process
to check on welds on austenitic pipelines in the Slovak Mochovce Nuclear Plant Unit 3 project.

According to our information, 50-100 problematic welds were found to be executed with carbon

steel welding material on austenitic pipelines that now need to be replaced before startup of Unit
3.

Question 1: Was SUJB informed by its Slovak counterparts at UJD about these findings

of problematic welds in a nuclear plant project?

Question 2: What action has SUJB undertaken in reaction to these findings of

problematic welds in Slovakia?

Yours sincerely



